anne Baldwin

From: Planning

Sent: 12 March 2023 14:36

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: Padbury Brook Solar Farm - Application Reference:22/03873/F

From: [ On Behalf Of Robert Grigsby

Sent: 12 March 2023 14:32
To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: Padbury Brook Solar Farm - Application Reference:22/03873/F

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

Name: Robert Grigsby

Email:

Address:

59 Wallin Road

Tyseley

West Midlands

B11 2LE

Subject: Padbury Brook Application (22/03873/F)
Message:

To whom it may concern,

| am writing to express my support for the Padbury Brook Solar Farm (Planning Application Reference 22/03873/F).

I support this application because we are in both a cost-of-living and climate crisis, and need affordable, local, clean
sources of electricity to address these. Solar is one of the cheapest forms of generation available.

I also support this application because this proposal is strongly in line with Cherwell DC’s own net-zero targets, and
benefits from support from the local development plan with regards to supporting the deployment of renewable
energy generation.

As such, | hope Cherwell District Council is able to support this planning application and recommend it for approval.

Yours faithfully,
Robert Grigsby



